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September 26, 2022 

 

Dear Armada Area School Families, 

 

I wanted to share a brief update on the start of our 2022-23 school year.  Other than the two power 

outage days, we are off to a good start this school year.  Last spring, the district went through a 

strategic planning process.  Two focus areas from our strategic planning process are to bring back 

normalcy and joy to the education process and to continually address safety needs of the district.  

Our secondary students have returned to a six-period day; all students (K-12) are served lunches in the 

cafeteria; hallway lockers are available to secondary students; and parent volunteers have returned to 

all buildings.  Returning to our pre-pandemic practices has helped us get back to normal.  As for safety 

needs, we will have additional liaison officers on campus this school year.  Currently, we have two 

security liaisons in the district every day and plan on increasing that to three every day in the near 

future.  Also, we have hired a district nurse who will be housed at the elementary school, but is 

available to all students in the district. 

Finally, the district has three ballot proposals for the November 8th election.  All three proposals will 

NOT increase taxes.  For more information, please visit our website at www.armadaschools.org to view 

our video and details about each proposal.  

If you have any questions, ideas, or concerns, my door is always open.  

Sincerely, 

 

Michael G. Musary, Ed.S. 

Superintendent of Schools 
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